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HB 3173 
Relating to tribal consultation 

 
To:  Ways and Means Full Committee 
From:  General Government Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Gomberg 
 

HB 3173 creates the 15-member Task Force on Tribal Consultation, which is to identify 

and clarify the requirements of state agencies to engage in tribal consultation. The task 

force is to report to an interim legislative committee related to government no later than 

September 15, 2024. The measure directs the Office of the Governor to provide staff 

support to the task force, which sunsets on December 31, 2024. The measure takes effect 

91 days after adjournment sine die, and it is anticipated to have a minimal fiscal impact. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends HB 3173 be reported out do pass. 

 


